Prairie County Board of Commissioners Meeting

August 22nd, 2023 Milwaukee Bridge Prairie County

8:00 a.m. Commissioner Keltner and Commissioner Teske met with Great West Engineering, Engineer Brandon Duffey, County Road Supervisor Todd Henry, and Landowners Dan and Les Thomanson at the Milwaukee Bridge.

Various methods were discussed that could allow Prairie County to reopen the bridge for public use. The least cost, quick fix solutions were discussed as we are still expecting a full deck replacement in 2025. Also noted was the fix would need to be contracted out, due to limited County manpower and equipment needed to do the job in a timely manner. Engineer Brandon Duffey will take our solutions options back, and he will write up a cost estimate to the county. Commissioner Keltner observed Brandon Duffey while he took a count on deck ties that need to be replaced.

Notes taken by Commissioner Keltner.

Signed this 30th day of August 2023.

Todd Devlin, Commissioner Chair

Shari Robertson, Clerk & Recorder